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Shoreline Paddlers 



Grade 8 Big Canoe Trip  
Traditional storytelling with David 

from Tsnanaimo Nation  



ESQUIMALT 

GRAD CLASS 

Thank you Esquimalt 

Secondary Grads for  

visiting us and for 

handing out flowers to  

Shoreline Staff. 
 



Art Auction and Year End  

Band /Choir Concert 



Fellowship Group at Camp Barnard 

with Mark Albany, Elizabeth Camping 

and Nadine Naughton 



A little shopping with Ms. Alleyn for 
8.2 Celebration of Learning!  



Thank you to Dean Doan and his student 

helpers for supervising and facilitating 

our Breakfast Program at Shoreline!   



ULTIMATE 

Thank you to Mrs. Sanborn for coaching our  

Ultimate  Shoreline Team! 



Thank you to Mrs. Kittmer for taking 8 students to 

UVic for the weekend to participate in  

OPERATION TRACK SHOES. 
 

Congratulations to David Smith who was awarded a 
sportsmanship trophy. 



Saanich Neighborhood Playground Programs 
Parks and Rec Department 

 

 

My name is David Jackson. 

 
I am the Program Technician for the Saanich Neighborhood Play-
ground Programs this summer; commonly referred to as SNPP. 
SNPP, a not-for profit branch of the City of Saanich, is dedicat-
ed to serving local neighborhoods by providing universally low-
cost options for families so that all kids have the chance to have 
healthy outside-play-time over the summer. You have probably 
seen these kids playing in the local parks over the years.  
The majority of the participants of SNPP come from our local 
schools and we wanted to know if you were interested in adding 
a little 2x2 block add into your year-end newsletter. I have at-
tached four photos that you could choose from.  
I hope that together we can help get kids outside and having fun 
this summer. 
 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you,  

  

David Jackson 
Program Technician 
Saanich Neighborhood Playground Programs 
Parks and Rec Department 

780 Vernon Ave 
Victoria BC, V8X 2W7 



PLAYING OUTSIDE THE BOX 



Welcome Juna Ezmae Smith! 
7 lbs 12 oz 

Congratulations to  

Joel Smith and his 

wife on the birth of 

their second child.  

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwikuoua-arNAhVRyGMKHaNHDb4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-baby-girl-polka-dot.html&bvm=bv.124272578,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNHQeQzigEv7lGYS1xxcf9_Co5OUYw&us


 

 

Thanks to Mrs. Christy and 

Mrs. Sanborn for applying 

for and receiving a  

GO GRANT to promote 

Science fieldtrips in our city. 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiN0YOF-qrNAhVH5WMKHS1sCt0QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fhonors.ucr.edu%2Fabout%2Fnews%2F2010-2011%2Fbeach_clean_up_11.html&bvm=bv.124272578,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNGjKsSVOWsTDn4


Elder’s Tea 



MSIP students and 

staff travelled to 

Duncan Raptors 

Bird Sanctuary.   

 

Thank you Mrs. 

Kittmer for this  

experience! 



Thank you Mrs. 

Troughton for 

supplying model 

airplane kits! 



TRACK FINALS 

Thank you Mr. Graham, 

Mrs. Christy, Soubi,            

Ms. McCrae and  

Mrs. Troughton for accom-

panying Shoreline Students 

to Track competitions at 

UVIC. 



Mr. Thurbide’s Class enjoying 

their Fort Rodd Hill  

Bicycle Journey.   


